
                                                                           
 

                                     
 

 
 
17th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
CHRISTMAS TREE FESTIVAL – MONDAY 5th DECEMBER 2022 
 
This year we will be hosting our Christmas Tree Festival in the school hall. 
 
KS2 will be singing their chosen Christmas song around the tree. Year 3 & 4 will be at 1pm 
and Year 5 & 6 will be at 2pm.  
 
Parents/carers are invited to come and watch their child. Booking for tickets are to be made via 
Arbor. Each £1.00 payment will allocate x2 tickets.  
 
Parents/Carers will have the opportunity to purchase raffle tickets, reindeer food, Christmas 
crackers and hot chocolate reindeers on the day. Refreshments will also be available to 
purchase. 
 
From 3.10pm-4pm the hall will be open for all parents/carers to see all their child’s tree 
decoration. These are available to purchase for £1.00 via Arbor. Your child will be able to take 
these home after the event if purchased on Arbor.  
 
This year we would like to collect food donations to help others within our local community. 
Donations can be made at the concert and in the classroom 
 
I look forward to seeing you all at this festive event. 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
G Padfield  
Headteacher 
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